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(Bronx, NY)- Senator Serrano hosted another successful IDNYC information session during

his Bronx Constituent Services Hours at the Roberto Clemente Senior Services Office in

River Park Towers. Over 100 people applied for IDNYC.

"IDNYC is a great way to connect with all of New York City's wonderful arts and cultural

organizations for free," said Senator Serrano. "The success of this event indicates the need

for a resource like this in our City. Many thanks to all of the residents who joined us and the

wonderful IDNYC staff for making this event a success."


